
From: James Jungwirth & Kari Rein  

Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 9:54 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Sen Hass; Sen Dingfelder; Sen Bates; Sen Hansell; Sen Olsen 
Subject: HB 3364 

 
Dear Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee administrator Beth Reily, 
 
My family and I would very much appreciate your support for Hb 3364.  
 
We look at the use of pesticides and herbicides as a PUBLIC HEALTH ISSUE! 
 
Thank you in advance for making the right decision for the health and well-being of next 7 

generations!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Jungwirth and Kari Rein 
 

James Jungwirth & Kari Rein 

Naturespirit Herbs LLC 

PO Box 150 

Williams OR 97544 

(541) 846-7995 

orders@naturespiritherbs.com 
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